
Habitat for Humanity meeting
Habitat  for  Humanity  “A  Brush  with  Kindness”  is  having  a
volunteer  informative  meeting  May  17  at  6:30pm  at  Hope
Lutheran Church, 930 Julie Lane, South Lake Tahoe.

A Brush with Kindness is a nationwide program serving low-
income homeowners to maintain the exterior of their home to
include exterior painting, minor repairs, and landscaping.

For more information, call Carolyn at (530) 541.4654 or email
sltatahoehabitat@gmail.com for more info.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/habitat-for-humanity-meeting/

